
                      
 

 

 

* Fischer Farms Field trip 

permission slips due back ASAP 

* PTA meeting – Monday, 

October 7th. All are welcome! 

* Library Check-Out Day -- 

Wednesday, October 9th 

* NO School – Monday, 

October 14th.  Staff earned 

day off 
 

                   AMP Rotation 
                          10/7 – 10/11                                                          
 

 

 Mon.      Tues.       Wed.      Thurs.     Fri.                                                        
  Music            PE               Art            Music           PE 
                                                                                            

October is…………. 
National Bullying Prevention Month 

 

Wednesday morning Mrs. Hall got us thinking with her questions: when you 
hear the word bully what do you think of, what is a bully and what does a 
bully look like? We all had thoughts to share and we had a wonderful 
classroom conversation thinking about and adding to our friends thinking.  
After reading Llama Llama and the Bully Goats, Chester Raccoon and the Big 
Bad Bullies and Should I Share My Ice Cream? we worked together to 
identify the bully, what the problem was and how the problem was solved.  We 
LOVED a sensory lesson comparing bullying and kindness using cotton balls 
and sandpaper on how soft, fluffy, light words (cotton balls) like: “want to 
play with me”, “please” and “thank you” solve problems better than rough, hard, 
sharp or poky (sandpaper) words that hurt feelings! 

 

We’re sticking with KINDNESS! 
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                                                                        Contact Information:  
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Maya Licon‟s family won the Open House outdoor lunch raffle. 
 

As a class we enjoyed lunch outside Monday afternoon.  “THANK 
YOU” Maya and family for supporting Belair‟s PTA and creating a 
fun lunch for our classroom! 

 
Our class was the WINNERS of the first Bulldog „trophy‟ (super 
cute stuffed animal) for running the most laps per class at our  
Running of the Bulldogs fundraiser. WAY TO GO RUNNERS!   
Buddy the Bulldog is proudly sitting in our classroom and 
gets LOTS of hugs throughout the day! 

EVERY DAY COUNTS 
JC Schools Attendance Matters 

 

Regular attendance is essential for students to 
gain academic and social skills they need to 

thrive. 
JC Schools is placing a renewed emphasis on the 

importance of daily attendance. 
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